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                                       RECOVERED 
On   March 16th  2011, a male contacted Chris Small of Chris Small Marine Surveyors to state 

that he had been on a property in Langley and had seen a 15’ Polaris that was listed on Stolen 
Boats Canada web page as “Stolen”.  Chris Small contacted the VPD Marine Unit and advised 
them of the information. On March 19th, members attended  a farm in Langley and identified the 
2003 Polaris pictured below. The vessel had been stolen from Captain’s Cove in 2007. The 
engine and trailer remain outstanding. Please forward any information that can be of assistance 
to Cst Jamie Gibson at 604-817-1946 or Crime Stoppers at 1-800-222-8477.           
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